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Mr André Le Roux 
SOUTH AFRICAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
Private Bag X1 
AUKLAND PARK 

12 February 1992 

Dear Mr Le Roux 

On behalf of the organisations participating in CODESA, we would like to express our 
appreciation and gratitude in response to your most generous contribution of a set of video 
recordings of CODESA 1 to each of the organisations concerned. 

The occasion was, as you will agree, one of historic significance. The importance of the service 
provided by the SABC in taking CODESA 1 into the homes of so many South Africans cannot be 

underestimated. | We look forward to working with you again when CODESA 2 becomes a reality. 

Yours faithfully 
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la CODESA Secretariat 

CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 
Telephone (011) 597-1198/99. Fax (011) 397-2211 

  
 


